Attention Classes of 1974 and 1975 Lincoln High School, Wisconsin Rapids

It has been 50 and 49 years respectively since we last walked through the halls of LHS as
students! Your reunion committee has been working on plans for a great gathering, but we
need your help.

If you have not received announcements through e-mail, Facebook or social media, please
send an e-mail to: Lincolnhs1974@gmail.com join our Facebook group: WR Lincoln 74-
75 or call 715-513-6774 to update your contact information and start getting updates and
details about the celebration!



